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Sen. Tiffany Statement on Proposed Legislation 

 

 

MADISON, Wis. – Wisconsin State Senator Tom Tiffany (R-Minocqua) issued the following 

statement in response to legislation proposed by Senator Robert Wirch (D-Somers): 

 

“Today, Senator Wirch introduced LRB-0449 for co-sponsorship.  This proposal will steal 

authority to select the next DNR Secretary from Governor-elect Tony Evers.  It will turn the 

selection over to an unelected board. Before signing on to the proposal I urge my colleagues to 

understand the power grab you are proposing to undertake before Mr. Evers is inaugurated.” 
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